Oxford Agricultural Gommittee

May 24, 2023, Market 32, 7pm

A property walk is scheduled for Sunday, June 11* @ Ipm. We will meet at Town
Hall Parking Lot.

Discussion was had about different types of grants, dollars & purpose.

Kathy Barte of “All in for Oxford” offered to do a email survey.

Questions were decided.

I. Would you utilize a plot in a town community garden?

2. Do you currently use a community garden in another town?

3. Would you like to participate in a committee to plan Oxford’s Communi
Garden?
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Current Targets for the Committee are:

1. Priority & Interest
2. Land Survey Work

Questions raised were:

“ What does the town have in furture planning fore the rest of property”

Boccie Ball court behind town hall:

Can it be used to start a community garden like Seymour.

Respectfully Submitted by: Alicia Belinsky
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